
If you have a story 
or news item you 

would like to contribute to the 
Wy’east Newsletter, send it to: 
jesse@tigertailart.com

Ann Fenwick officially resigned from her position as President; but, she is still 
waiting to sign the papers on her new home in LaPine. The good news is, Claire 
Harrison will take on the day to day management, until the Board meets and of-
ficially elects her President for 2013. Thank you, Claire!

                     New President Elect!Calendar of Events

March 2013

March 11th, 6:30 PM
meeting: Edna Kennel

gold leaf demo

March 14th
hanging library show

March 25th
Mystery show tag info due

April 1st
Mystery show hanging

April 5th, 6-8 PM
library show reception

April 8th, 6:30 PM
meeting: guest speaker

Beth Verheyden

April 26th-28th
Oregon Convention 

Center
Annual meeting  of Guilds

May 13th, 6:30 PM
meeting: guest speaker

C. Lesley Lent

May 13th
“That’s Entertainment” 

tags due

May 20th
“That’s Entertainment”

art hanging

May 30th
“That’s Entertainment”

preview

Wy’east
Artisans Guild

Newsletter

       Top ‘O’ the Morning to Our New Members!

Library Show: Coffeehouse & Music

A warm welcome to our two newest guild members; Jennifer Bliesner and Ron 
Haner. 
Jennifer is a multi-talented artist, who specializes in hand-cast cement sculptures 
and watercolor. Please add her to your roster. 
Phone: 503-668-5434 & 971-645-2901 Email: genevievesgarden@hotmail.com

Ron Haner is the son of EZ Jewell and he enjoys pen & ink draw-
ing. You will find his contact information under EZ’s listing. 

...cont’d page two

Friends and family are welcome to come so share the fun! And remember, there 
will be a nice door prize at each meeting!

 
March 11, 6:30 pm
Our own fine water colorist, Edna Kennel, demonstrates how to use gold leaf to 
add sparkle and new life to your art work.

 
April 8, 6:30 pm
Beth Verheyden, well respected water color instructor, gets back to basics for all 
media, discussing critical elements and principals of design important in creat-
ing all subjects. She will offer fresh insights into how to make your art more 
enjoyable.

 
May 13, 6:30 pm
C. Lesley Lent, from Damascus , demonstrates 
how to create incised pottery with multi colors to tell stories of the seasons. She 
will bring her pottery and explain how and where she gets inspirations for her 
designs.

                     Upcoming Meetings 

November 11th  GUILD ANNUAL MEETING
At 8pm the WAG Annual Members meeting will be held to elect members to our 
Board of Directors. The slate of candidates was set at the October meeting. Candi-
dates for position #1(Bek)-for position #2 (Deb). position #3(Cheryl)



                                      The Second Chances Show

Claire Harrison- Board Member & President
11sunnymom@gmail.com
Cheryl Hooley- Board Member & Secretary
Becky Hawley- Board Member & Treasurer
bek.hawley@yahoo.com
Ellie Storlie- Board Member
estorlie50@hotmail.com
Debi Vann- Board Member
debi@cherokeedesign.com

Board of Directors & Officers

A big thank you to everyone that participated in the “Second Chances Show”. Remember the more art pieces we can get 
for each show makes for a much stronger  and more diverse showing.  If you don’t have time to make a new piece, find 
an older piece in your archives that has some application to the current theme.  The more differences in art, the better 
chances we have of pulling in a wider audience and possibly new members to the guild. The “Second Chances Show” had 
a better presence than some past shows because we had more members participating. 

We have a website…   
wyeastartisansguild.com  
 Thanks go to Debi Vann again, for this service to benefit the 
Guild. This site will be updated in February with information 
for each current member. Each member has a page onto which 
they may have artwork, a bio or other information placed.
 If you do NOT want your information listed, will you please let 
us know when you renew your membership.
 Send questions and information about submissions to Debi at:  
debi@cherokeedesign.com

Sure’n ‘Tis on the web we be!

Important Reminder!

              Remember to Pick Up Your Art
A reminde from Becky Hawley; Thank you for 
participating in the 2nd Chances show.  This is 
a reminder to be at the Sandy Actors Theatre 
at 5:30 on Sunday, March 3. Ellie Storlie will be 
there to help; but, please wait until the lobby 
clears out (mostly) before removing the art-
work.

Bring your art pieces to the library with information at-
tached between March 9th & the 12th to be considered for 
the “Music at the Coffeehouse” show. Beth Verheyden of 
“Verheyden Studios” will be reviewing works at 4:00 on the 
12th. She will be looking to see if the content matches the 
theme of the show, and for quality and presentability. Work 
must be clean with an appropriate frame and hanging wire. 
No strings, tape or clamps on hangers or frames.


